TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMBERS

FROM:
TONYA VOWELS, DISTRICT CHEMICAL HYGIENE OFFICER

DATE:
AUGUST 19, 2010
SUBJECT:
Approval of THE REVISIONS TO THE DISTRICT CHEMICAL HYGIENE PLAN
FACTS:

In accordance with the Occupational Health and Safety Act (29 CFR 1910) our district is required to have a Chemical Hygiene Plan that is reviewed annually and updated as needed by the District Chemical Hygiene Officer. 

RECOMMENDATION


Approve the revisions for the District Chemical Hygiene Plan.  Some changes are formatting or grammatical corrections.  All changes in the submitted draft are in red with an accompanying explanation for the change in red on the same page.  Pages revised are as follows:  7, 24, 26, 28, and 43.
RECOMMENDED MOTION

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education make the resolution to approve the revisions made to the District Chemical Hygiene Plan.

